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BULGARIA: The Europe/Middle
East regional prayer trip to the target
capital city of Sofia, Bulgaria, was
incredible. We appreciate our EME
Prayer Coordinator, Sister Jerolyn
Kelley, along with Brother Kelley and
Brother and Sister Michael
Patterson, organizing this trip. We are
grateful to all of the prayer warriors and
intercessors near and far. The team
focused on the past, the present and
the future of Sofia. Thank you for your
continued prayers for a strong work to
be established in Sofia.—Mike and
Dianne Tuttle

URUGUAY: We recently had the
privilege of attending the RELCO and
Spanish Summit meetings, in which
delegates from South America, Central
America, the Caribbean and Spain,
represented the United Pentecostal
Church of their respective countries.
The meetings were blessed with the
ministry of Brother and Sister Terry
and Melani Shock, general director of
Global Missions, Brother Bruce
Howell, and general superintendent of
the UPCI, Dr. David K. Bernard. The
meetings ended in the sweet presence
of God while sharing the Lord’s
Supper. It was a beautiful portrayal of
Revelation 7:9, as people from “all
nations, and kindreds, and people, and
tongues, stood before the throne.” We

are truly blessed to part of such a won-
derful organization!—Jacob and
Mandy Palma

PAKISTAN: We recently returned to
Pakistan for the annual General
Conference held in Lahore, and are
thrilled to report that it was a wonder-
ful time of blessing with a great spirit of
unity in every session. Brother Elias
Limones from Pittsburg, California,
was our guest speaker. Brother
Donald Hanscom, former missionary
to Pakistan, preached the New Life
Theological Seminary Graduation,
where we had oncampus graduates
as well as Correspondence School
graduates from all over Pakistan.
Regional Director Lynden Shalm
spoke at the ordination, where eight
men were ordained into the ministry.
Brother Timothy Pickard from
Toronto, Ontario, taught in the morning
sessions. All of these men and their
unique ministries were a tremendous
blessing to the church in Pakistan.
Nineteen people received the Holy
Ghost and many claimed healing dur-
ing the evening evangelistic meetings.
We are so thankful for the progress
that is being made in the United
Pentecostal Church in Pakistan under
the leadership of Bishop Khalid
Pervaiz.—Allan and Georgene
Shalm

Global Glimpses
Projects of the Month:

Arabic Literature
Translation

Literature is an important part of
any missionary work. Many times lit-
erature must be translated for use in
the region that a missionary is in. The
Gulf States are needing $5,000.00
for literature to be translated so that it
can be used in the  Middle East
region.          

To donate to this project,
please reference project number
GMGP.226.2304.

Turks and Caicos
Evangelism

Evangelism efforts are underway
in Turks and Caicos. These efforts
include passing out tracts as a main
focus for evangelism. There is a
need for the production and printing
of tracts to pass out and $2,000.00 is
needed to accomplish production. 

To donate to this project,
please reference project number
GMGP.3210.2303.
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Global Missions
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